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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was lovely to see so many of you this week at our 

Parents’ Evenings thank you for taking the time to 

come and meet with the teachers. The partnership 

between home and school is really important and the 

children are always proud to know the adults at home 

have seen all of their hard work and taken time to 

discuss their progress.  

Please take some time this weekend to monitor and 

talk to your children about the ‘apps’ they are accessing 

and the messaging platforms they are using on their 

devices. We have several incidents where unkind and 

inappropriate words have been used between pupils in 

our school on various platforms outside of school. New 

‘apps’ and platforms are brought out all of the time so 

it is really important to keep a 

close eye on what your children 

are seeing and who they are 

interacting with online. Thank 

you for your support with this.  

October is Black History Month. 

On Thursday in assembly we read and discussed the 

story ‘Coming to England’ written by Floella Benjamin 

which raises important issues. The children’s thoughtful 

approach to these issues was amazing!   

Graham Almond  

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 

Key Stage 2 Boys’ Football Tournament* 

Thursday 21st October 2021 

Family Learning Workshop 1.15pm (R & Y1 Parents) 

1.15pm 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

End of Term 1 

Monday 8th November 2021 

Start of Term 2 

Friday 19th November 2021 

Flu Immunisation in school 

*letter sent out to those attending 

Year 2 Beach Schools 

On Thursday it was Year 2’s turn to go to the beach for a Beach Schools session.  

 

 

Student Update Forms 

We will send home update forms for those parents 

and carers who were not able to check these 

details when joining us for Parents Evening this 

week. Please check the details on both sides, make 

any changes and sign the bottom of the second 

page. Thank you.   



Chapel Champions: 15th October  

 Achievement Award Values Award: Communication 

Reception  Harvey: practising his phonics at home and bringing in 

his work to share 

Finley: working hard to communicate his feelings with 

his words 

Year 1 Daniel: hard work with his Maths and English.  Zachary: his determination to blend words in Phonics.  

Year 2 Teddy: persevering in maths and challenging himself in 

our addition work. 

Bryony: her great explanations in our maths lessons. 

Year 3 Mia K: for clear prediction work in VIPERS. Zac: communicating some lovely similes in English. 

Year 4 Isaac: fantastic handwriting and vocabulary in his Viking 

invasion writing in English. 

Akira: great speaking and listening skills.  

Year 5 Kody: working hard in maths. Summer: clearly communicating her understanding of 

her task in gymnastics. 

Year 6 Grace: wonderful and imaginative sentences during 

‘Word of the Day’ in English. 

Phoebe: constantly replacing words with tier-2          

vocabulary during her newspaper report process. 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Share with us photos or videos of your child reading 

to their ‘Reading Buddy’ at home! 

https://padlet.com/

Mrs_Overton/5mhidixuya1behtz 

 

 

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 

Reading outdoors! Share with us photos of the 

children enjoying the great outdoors whilst reading 

their book! 

https://padlet.com/tomshaw1/reading1 

 

 

Healthy Lifestyle Top Tip 

Each week our School Council will provide you with a 

‘Healthy Lifestyle Top Tip’ 

This week:     

Go for an Autumn walk and crunch some leaves 
under your feet. Can you catch a falling leaf? 

Your child’s annual flu vaccination 

This vaccination is recommended to help protect your 

child against flu. Flu can be an unpleasant illness and 

sometimes causes serious complications. Vaccinating 

your child will also help protect more vulnerable 

family and friends by preventing the spread of flu. 

Please click on the following link to complete the 

online consent form for your child(ren): 

Immunisation Consent 

(lincolnshireimmunisations.co.uk) Please complete at 

your earliest convenience as the online system for 

your school will be closed prior to our visit to allow 

for essential administration to take place. 

You will need to enter the following code to ensure 

the completed form can be correctly allocated to 

your child’s school: EE145489 

Family Learning 

Come along on Thursday to find out more about our 

Family Learning sessions. Just pop along to the School 

Office at 1.15pm. For more information catch Mrs 

Overton at school.  

https://padlet.com/Mrs_Overton/5mhidixuya1behtz
https://padlet.com/Mrs_Overton/5mhidixuya1behtz
https://padlet.com/tomshaw1/reading1
https://www.lincolnshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://www.lincolnshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu


 



 


